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Comments: I am categorically opposed to the Holland Lake Project. It has the potential to severely impact the

surrounding public lands, including the Bob Marshall and Mission wilderness areas, wildlife habitat, including the

endangered grizzly bear. This project deserves at the very least, an environmental impact statement and a

thorough review of The Endangered Species Act to even be considered. Thank you for considering this

comment.


